DRAFT

BSPA ARTICLE FOR THE BUCKDEN ROUNDABOUT - NOVEMBER 2006

Our AGM was held on 26th September at the Surgery and the Committee remains unchanged apart from Richard West who kindly agreed to replace me as Vice Chairman for the forthcoming year.   Thank you to those members of the public who attended, we do represent patients in at least 8 villages outside of Buckden and we had hoped that more people would attend to exchange views and make suggestions.
For those people who missed the October Flu jab Clinic, it will be possible to make appointments for the following dates:
Tuesday 7th November

Thursday 9th November

Tuesday 14th November

Thursday 16th November

Please contact the Surgery Reception to make a booking.

Patients with Computers may find it easier and more efficient to book online, but before you do so for the first time, it will be necessary to register with Reception when you will be given relevant information and an individual Pin Number to preserve confidentiality.

We are hoping to expand the medical library in the Waiting Room, to include CDs and DVDs.  If anyone has any suggestions for medical or surgical topics they would find helpful in this format, please leave your request at reception or contact me.  Is there a medically related topic that you have ever thought “If only they had something about that...”

That’s the sort of thing I mean.   We really would like some feedback.
It is hoped to redecorate the Buckden Surgery in the not-too-distant future.   There are obviously some logistical problems to overcome and these will have implications for the choice of timing.   We also hope to reduce the number of Notices, replacing them with Files to be kept for reference in the Waiting Room.
The fight to keep all the services we currently enjoy at Hinchingbrooke Hospital continues.  The March through Huntingdon on Saturday 7th October attracted some 1000 people and there are plans to repeat it in November.  Meanwhile you can add your support by signing the Petition and writing to the following address to express your opposition to any reduction of services:

Dr Paul Watson

East of England Strategic Health Authority

Victoria House
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Cambridge

CB1 5XB
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